
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION CONSULTATION.  

 

GAMBLING ACT 2005 

 

CHESTERFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL  

 

STATEMENT OF PRINCIPLES 

 

The Gambling Act 2005 ( ‘the 2005 Act’) requires Chesterfield Borough Council, as 
the Licensing Authority for the Borough of Chesterfield, to have a Statement of 
Principles with respect to the exercise of its Licensing functions under the 2005 Act 
to determine the Statement every 3 years.  

 
The Council now has to determine its Statement of Principles and publish it before 
1st January 2014.  
 
The Council has produced a draft Statement of Principles and wishes to invite 
Comments on it. Copies of the draft Statement are available for public inspection at 
the Town Hall, Rose Hill, Chesterfield and the Customer Service Centre, 85 New 
Square, Chesterfield on weekdays during normal office hours.  Copies are also 
available at Chesterfield Library, New Beetwell Street, Chesterfield, The Tourist 
Information Centre at Rykneld Square, Chesterfield and the Staveley Area Housing 
Office, High Street, Staveley.  
 
Copies of the draft Statement of Principles can be downloaded from 
www.chesterfield.gov.uk. 
 
The public consultation on the draft Statement of Principles runs until Friday 18th 
October 2013.  If you wish to make any representations concerning the draft 
Statement of Principles please make sure that they are put in writing and addressed 
to the Licensing Officer, Environment Services, Chesterfield Borough Council, 
Customer Services Centre, 85 New Square, Chesterfield, S40 1AH, or by email to 
licensing@chesterfield.gov.uk so that they arrive no later than Friday 18th October.  
 
Darran West 
Head of Environment 
Chesterfield Borough Council  
Town Hall  
Rose Hill 
Chesterfield  
S40 1LP  
 
September 2013  
 
              
  

 


